Emerald Lake Village District



Office: 147 West Main Street, Hillsborough, NH Mail: PO Box 2217, Hillsborough, NH Tel: 603-464-3128 Fax: 603-464-4132

February 8, 2017 Workshop Meeting Minutes

In Attendance: Mark Rodier, Commissioner

Diane Cunningham, Commissioner

The meeting was called to order at 6:00 p.m.

The Commissioners reviewed the Water Budget and the General Budget. Skip has not come to the last two meetings we have asked him to, Mark will ask Joanne to set up another meeting with him.

Joanne found an old Recreation Department folder and it was reviewed for possible ideas.

Dates were tentatively set on the calendar for Coffee with the Commissioners, Spring and Fall Clean Ups, Movie Nights, an Easter Egg Hunt and Barbeque/Pot Lucks

Meeting was adjourned at 8:35 p.m.

Our next meeting will be 2/15/2017 to present the Budget.

Sincerely,

Diane Cunningham

Emerald Lake Village District Commissioner

Approved

Mark Rodier, Commissioner

Diane Cunningham, Commissioner